

HELLO FROM THE HALL MEMORIAL LIBRARY

We have so much for you to do this summer and we can't wait to see you! This summer you'll be able to: learn how to hula hoop, see live raptors and hear all about their lives in the wild, cook (and eat!) a fruit trifle for your family and lots of other fun activities both outside at the library and at home. You can stop in at the library to get a calendar of events starting on June 21st.

Our summer reading program, "Tails and Tales" starts on Monday, June 28th. Please be sure to stop at the children's desk upstairs and register for the program. You'll get a booklet to help you track your summer reading and a brag tag to start your summer adventure! The more you read, the more brag tags you'll earn! And we'll have special brag tags for kids who come to a library program.

Our children's summer adventure is open to students in grades K-6.